
 

Report for Grendon Underwood Annual Parish Meeting 30/05/18 

(all stats correct at time of writing in previous 365 days)  

 

 This year there have been 56 crimes and/or crime related incidents (child 

protection/domestic incidents etc) reported in Grendon Underwood.  

 

 Of those 56 records, 32 were recordable crimes.  

 

 Of those 32, 19 related to HMP Springhill.  

 

 Of those related to the village itself, there were 4 reported thefts and/or 

burglaries. 

 

 There have been 5 reports of criminal damage and 1 of drug possession. 

 

 Since the TVP new operating model was introduced about this time last year, 

we have been able to spend more time dedicated to patrolling and 

engagement opportunities. In Grendon last year we were able to attend the 

School Fete and are happy to attend any similar events in the future. Please 

get in touch with any community groups you would like us to attend.  

 

 We are happy to arrange Speedwatch training on the Sentinel device for 

anybody who wishes to get involved.  

 

 We have had sporadic issues with people obstructing the pavements near to 

the shops by parking right across them, and we still operate the warning letter 

scheme when we received pictures of poor parking near to schools.  

 

 Our annual Emergency Services Day is being held at Bucks Railway Centre 

on the 14th of July (poster attached.)  

 

 We have recently launched our TVP Facebook page on 

www.facebook.com/TVPAylesburyVale  

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/TVPAylesburyVale

